
   

MEMBERSHIP NOTES 

 

Dr. Michael Clift writes: 

 

Our thanks to those who responded promptly to our appeal in the last Newsletter for 

membership renewals. Our membership list is around 200, of which at the time of writing just 

under half have renewed. Unless we hear of a death or there is a specific request we do not 

like to remove anyone's name from the list, and we like to think that no-one has actually 

lapsed. But our printing and mailing costs are high and we need every subscription, so we 

shall be grateful if this note jogs a lot more memories. A membership booklet is enclosed 

with this Newsletter. 

 

Some overseas members have overlooked the fact that postage to them costs a lot more. We 

do remind them that they should add at least £2 sterling to cover this. Even then we lose a 

substantial amount in the conversion fee, especially from US dollars. 

 

 

FORTHCOMING TALKS ON THE SHROUD 

 

Tuesday June 23, Rodney Hoare, "The Turin Shroud", Salisbury Ladies Circle. details Mrs. J. 

Corlett, tel. Salisbury 330430 

 

Tuesday September 22, Dr. Michael Clift, "The Turin Shroud", Chipping Gampden Probus 

Society, the Lower Room, the Town Hall, Chipping Camden, 10 am., details tel. 0452 25709 

 

Tuesday October 6, Ian Wilson, "The Turin Shroud in History", Sherborne Historical 

Society,- details Dermot Hope-Simpson, tel. (0963) 250043 

 

Friday October 16, Anna Hulbert, "The Templecombe Panel Painting and the Shroud", 

British Society for the Turin Shroud, the Foreign Press Association, 11 Carlton House 

Terrace, London SW1, 7.30 pm. [prior booking essential, using form supplied with this 

Newsletter]. 

 

Thursday 10 December, Dr. Michael Clift, "The Turin Shroud", the Main Hall, Hucclecote 

Community Centre, Gloucester, 8-pm. 

 

 


